
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Scientific Survey – River Orwell 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners are advised that a scientific survey will be undertaken on Saturday 6th 

November 2021 in the River Orwell. The survey will be carried out by 18m survey 

vessel ‘Humber Guardian’, callsign 2ENC3, and will involve use of trawl nets. 

 

Mariners are requested to keep well clear of this vessel during the surveying work 

and particularly when engaged in trawling.  

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

14 October 2021 
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